
S E N S O R S  &  C O N T R O L S  P R O D U C T S

Non-RoHS Samples for Sensors & Controls
Riverside, California - November 24, 2008 - As RoHS versions of models continue ramping up in production 
and demand for non-RoHS continues to decline, we are performing our annual review of non-RoHS products 
for possible obsolescence.

Effective immediately, we will cease taking orders for non-RoHS samples.  Please advise customers, sales reps 
and distributors that the RoHS versions are readily available for sample requests.  

Just a reminder that we imposed a moratorium on new non-RoHS part numbers eighteen months ago, with 
the exception of military/aerospace custom parts which have special requirements and where customers pay 
market prices for non-RoHS versions.  
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